
P r o v i d e n c e  C o l l e g e

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY SCIENCE

October 20, 1998

Chief Justice Joseph R. Weisberger 
Rhode Island Supreme Court 
250 Benefit Street 
Providence, Rhode Island 02903
Dear Chief Justice Weisberger:

On behalf of Providence College and the Military 
Science Department, we want to thank you for supporting our 
dedication to the Army Specialized Training Program and 
Class of 1944 Memorial Dedication Ceremony.

Your poignant speech on life of the Veterans of World 
War II in the Providence Area contributed much to this 
historic event.

Each member attending remarked how inspirational it was 
in dealing with the emotion of this event.

Again our sincerest thanks for contributing so much to 
this great day.

Please feel free to visit our department and students 
in the future and we look forward to a long association with 
you.

R. C. Golonka
Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Army 
Professor of Military Science

Ann Manchester Molak 
Director of College Events 
Providence College

Providence, Rhode Island 02918-0001

Sincerely ,


